
COUNCIL NEWS

Congratulations, Dr Abdul Razakjr Omar!
	 Dr Razakjr has been named the Berita Harian Achiever of the Year 2013 
for his notable achievements in the medical sector, as well as for being a 
role model for the Malay community in Singapore. The annual award, 
organised by Singapore Press Holdings’ Malay daily newspaper, Berita 
Harian, honours Malay/Muslim individuals who have achieved notable 
success in their chosen fields, or possess qualities like determination 
and the ability to overcome odds.
	 Dr Razakjr, the first Malay heart specialist in Singapore, is currently 
a consultant cardiologist at Raffles Heart Centre. He previously served 
as visiting consultant to National University Heart Centre, Khoo Teck Puat 
Hospital and Jurong General Hospital at various times from 2010 to 2013, and 
was an adjunct assistant professor at Yong Loo Lin School of Medicine, National 
University of Singapore (NUS). Dr Razakjr also serves as an SMA Council Member and 
chairs various SMA committees, including the Complaints Committee and Private Practice Committee.

		  	 Congratulations, Prof Wong Tien Yin!
	          	 	 Prof Wong has been selected for the 

prestigious Eisenhower Fellowship to the 
US, which will be held from September to 
November this year. During the fellowship, 
he will meet with senior healthcare 
leaders, academics and professionals with a 
focus on the future challenges of healthcare, 

the interaction between scientific research and 
medical practice, and the interface between Medicine, 

science, and the healthcare industry.
	     Prof Wong is currently a senior consultant ophthalmologist 

at Singapore National Eye Centre and National University Hospital; 
Executive Director of Singapore Eye Research Institute; professor and Head of the Department of 
Ophthalmology at NUS; and Group Director of Research with SingHealth. Besides being a renowned 
clinician-scientist, Prof Wong is also SMA’s 2nd Vice President and chairs various SMA committees, including 
the Social Concerns Committee and the recently established SMA Charity Fund.  
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